
  

   
                  

                     
   

                 
                    

          
 

      

 

Anuncio en Español 

Eastbound 4th St. Closure 
OC Streetcar crews will be working on the Sycamore Street platform on 4th Street. To accommodate this work, the 
eastbound lane on 4th Street between Sycamore Street and Main Street will be closed on April 3 from as early as 9 
a.m. to 4 p.m. 

The schedule is subject to change due to inclement weather or unforeseen operational issues. Work activities are weather 
dependent. If a weather event or operational issue occurs on the anticipated start date, the closures will be delayed until the 
conditions allow the activity to start. This work may be loud. 

A map of the closures is below. 

Closure Map 

https://campaignlp.constantcontact.com/em/1132035259466/dd036786-24f0-46f3-a023-6ed9c070409c
http://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&nav=1039b80b-e36e-47a4-90ea-d84fd9018ba2
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